
Wednesday 4th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope that you have enjoyed the Easter holidays and your child is 
looking forward to being back at school. 
 
As we start the term, I thought that I would take the opportunity to 
inform you of what will be going on in Class 1. I have attached the 
curriculum overview for the Summer Term. We have another exciting 
term planned for Class 1! 
 
PE will take place on a Monday and Friday this term. On a Monday, the 
children will be taught by Mr Webb. 
 
We will be starting our new phonics scheme ‘Floppy’s phonics’ this term. 
Therefore our reading timetable will be slightly different. We will not be 
adding any new sounds or words to word books anymore. However, your 
child will now be bringing home activity sheets to share the sounds that 
we have learnt or revised. There will be more information about this in a 
separate letter. 
 
Our reading timetable will now be: 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday - A phonics reading book. 
Tuesday - Phonics activity sheets. 
Thursday - A sharing story. 
 
Please ensure that you sign your child’s reading diary so we know 
whether to change their reading book or please make a note if you would 
like to keep it for an extra day. 
 
Keywords will still be tested on a Monday and a new set will be given if 
needed. 
 
Please can you ensure that your child has their book bag, waterproof 
coat and a bottle filled with water in school every day. 
 
If you require any further information, or have any queries or concerns 
about your child, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Phillips 


